FICCI comments on US Presidential Election Results

NEW DELHI, 9 November 2016: FICCI extends its warm and heartiest congratulations to Mr. Donald Trump on his

being chosen as the 45t president of the United States of America.

The election of Mr. Donald Trump comes at a time when relations between India and the USA are witnessing a
paradigm shift marked by significant convergence on strategic perspectives and enhanced economic engagement.
FICCI is confident that under the Presidency of Mr Donald Trump we will do even better and touch higher trajectories
of growth in our bilateral ties and economic cooperation.

FICCI has always been at the forefront of carrying forward our Government’s mission to develop close and friendly
ties with the United States and we look forward to working with the new US administration towards substantial
progress in all aspects of bilateral cooperation.

FICCI wishes Mr. Trump a very successful tenure in the White House as he embarks on his historic journey as the
45 president of the USA.

FICCI MEDIA DIVISION



